NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 21.09.2004

The Environment Service of the Ministry of the Environment, Raplamaa, announces that the er STATE
FOREST MANAGEMENT CENTRE (Reg. No 70004459, address Viljandi mnt 14b 11216 Tallinn) applies
for a licence to use the bread hunting area. The hunting area is located in the municipalities of Raplamaa
Juuru, Kohila, Kaiu and Harjumaa Kose, Koue. Within two weeks of publication, the application for
access and the submission of proposals and observations will be available to the High level
environmental Service, Tallinna mnt 14 79513 Rapla, tel. 484 1181



